From: Lynn Kurth

Sent: Saturday, October 2, 2021 12:39 PM

To: HPD ICRC Commissioners

Subject: | am opposed to your expansion of City Council District 8

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Please don't gerrymander our district. It is a cohesive and sensible district now. Don't expand it to include Lakeway or
subdivisions west. Please leave it alone. We are watching. Thank you.

Sent from my T-Mobile 5G Device

Get Outlook for Android

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution when clicking links
or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to
cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.






